
 

 

CBERA 1/13/1 I (62)                                          08 April 2024 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
     
 

IMPLEMENTATION OF THE PETROLEUM PRODUCTS IMPORTATION QUOTA 

 
The Botswana Energy Regulatory Authority (BERA) would like to advise all relevant 

stakeholders that import licences previously issued by the Authority to majority citizen oil 

companies will remain valid from 1st April to 30th September 2024.  This is in line with 

Regulation 56(2) of the BERA (Petroleum Products) Regulations of 2024 which provides for a 

transition period of six (6) months.  During this period, majority citizen owned companies shall 

also apply to the Authority for new import licences.  Any majority citizen owned company 

that has not made an application for a licence to import petroleum products within the 

transitional period shall be deemed to be unlicensed. 

 

This press release supersedes the previous communication referenced CBERA 1/13/1 I (61) 

of 28th March 2024.  

 

BERA offices are on standby to assist all clients. 

 
For further clarification, the Authority may be contacted at the following emergency numbers 

/76899485/73697891/5330932 or 

gift.bakumbi@bera.co.bw/batsumi.rankokwane@bera.co.bw.  

 

 

_______________________ 

Dr. Grace Tabengwa 

Caretaker Chief Executive Officer 
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